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Letter No. 32w /DLFA/dt O3 05 -)g”
DIR-LFA5-AUDIT-85(P)-2018

From: Smt. Rashmi Kabi
Deputy Director

To
The Secretary,
IPAI,Odisha, Bhubaneswar

Sub: Extension of time limit for submission/ compliances of DARs.
Ref: Memo No.2517/DLFA/Dated :03.04.18 & IPAI (GP)-512-Dt:30.04.18
Sir,
In inviting a reference to the letters on the subject cited above | am directed to say that
time limit for submission of DARs relating to the Annual Audit Programme 2017-18 has been
extended to 15.05.2018 and for Annual Audit Programme 2015-16 & 2016-17 has been extended

to 31.05.2018 . The last date of approval of DARs for all the plan years is extended to 15.06.18.

As regards to the commencement of new programme year i.e 2018-19,the date of
commencement will be remain same i.e 15.05.18 as decided in the meeting held on 21.04.18.

You are therefore, requested to take necessary steps to submit the reports completing in
all respect within the specified time limit.

Yours faithfully,
~
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Deputy Director

Memo No. ng/i/mm Bt = 05" )z

Copy forwarded to all the DAOs/AQ, Bhubaneswar information and necessary action.
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| : Deputy Director
Memo No. 3'?%23--/ DLFA pt--O2.0Q5: =g

Copy forwarded to The Technical Director, NIC/ Sri Bebin Mishra, Scientist,( NIC/ALFA)

for necessary action. \\Qo%\?

Deputy Director




